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     1 FROM:  Letter Book, "FROM R.S.S. — 1875-76." 

TO: A. B. Garner 

FROM: R. S. Stevens 

 

  August 28th, 1875 

A. B. Garner, Esq. 

Gen'l Supt., M. K. and T. R.R. 

 Sedalia, Mo. 

 

Dear Sir:- 

 

 The enclosed letter and bill from the "Chicago Railway Review" tells its own story. 

 

 I presume the contract for inserting the advertisement was made by the Passenger Department. 

 

 The bill referred to as having been sent me in April last, if ever received, was referred to the auditing department. 

 

   Respectfully Yours, 

    R. S. Stevens 

     Gen'l Manager 

 

 


